
 

  

 

CEDARS PARENTS 

 

This is your chance to get involved in your child’s school life and share your views so please come 
along to our drop-in meetings! 

 

Our 3 principal aims are: 

 To improve communication between parents and carers, school staff and governors; 
 To provide a confidential forum for parents and carers to raise concerns, issues 

and suggestions for improvement relating to school life; 
 To act as a ‘Critical Friend’ of the school by working closely with the Leadership Group 

and reporting regularly on our progress to our Trustees. 

Cedars Parents can report several achievements to date including the new primary uniform, the 
new academic school calendar, fundraising events, and improvements to transport safety and 
home/school communication.       

Our meetings are held on the first Tuesday of every month (during term-time) from 2.30pm-
3.30pm in the School Lodge on a drop-in basis and we provide refreshments for all parents/carers 
who attend.  

 

CONTACT US 

If you would like more information about the Cedars Parents or want to raise an issue for discussion 
at our next meeting please get in touch with us: 

Parent Council e-mail: parentcouncil@cedarsacademy.org.uk 

Facebook page: https://www.facebook.com/groups/472252136178390/ 

You can also leave a note for us in the Cedars Parents Suggestion Box at the College reception (this 
can be anonymised if preferred). 

Many thanks for your continued support. 


